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Feb. 4-8 - National 
School Counseling 

Week 

Feb. 8 - Progress 
Reports Go Home 

Feb. 11 - Dental 
Screenings (1st and 3rd 

Grades) 

Feb. 13 - PTO Meeting 
at 8:30 

Feb. 14 - Valentine 
Class Exchange-No 

Class Parties 

Feb. 22 - Special Snack 
for sale during PE and 
4th Grade Poetry Cafe 

Feb. 28 - Zaxby’s Spirit 
Night (5pm-9pm) 

***Please keep in mind 
we have testing going 
on the entire month so 

please help us keep 
hallways quiet if you 

come on campus to eat 
lunch.”

ROBERTSDALE ELEMENTARY’S 
FEBRUARY CUB REPORT 

Habit 5  

Seek First to 
Understand, 
Then to be 

Understood 
(Listen Before 

You Speak)

The month of January our school focused on Habit 5-
Seek First to Understand, Then to be Understood 
(Listen Before You Speak). Below are reminders that you 
can review with your child to help them continue to 
build on the fourth Leader in Me habit. Don’t forget you 
can also reference your Parent Guide that went home 
with your child prior to Christmas break.  

• I listen to others without interrupting 
• I raise my hand when I want to speak and wait to be 

called on. 
• I don’t blurt out. 
• I try to understand other people’s views and feelings, 

even if they are different from my own. 
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Don’t forget the deadline 
to order a yearbook for this 
year is Monday, February 11th. 
No books will be able to be 
purchased after the deadline. 
The cost of the yearbook is 
$30 beginning February 1st as 
advertised in December and 
January. You can oder yours 
online or come into the front 
office to purchase. 

Chocolate Bar 
Fundraiser 
Extended 

We have done so well with our chocolate bar fundraiser 
that we have ordered more chocolate and have made the 
decision to extend our fundraiser. The last day to pick up 
chocolate to sell will now be Friday, February 15th and the 
last day to turn in money will be the following Friday, 
February 22nd. Don’t forget you can make payments online 
at https://baldwincoal.csiepay.com/Views/Payment/
Pay.aspx. Scroll down until you see Robertsdale Elementary 
School and then click on the school name. When you scroll 
down on that page, you will see the Chocolate Bar 
Fundraiser. Thank you all SO much for your help so far. We 
look forward to a strong finish!

Valentine’s Day Information 
Please know that some teachers may choose to allow students 
to exchange valentines and have one special snack during the 
class’s snack time, but there will not be class parties on this 
day. Also, please remember that the front office cannot accept 
balloons, flowers, candy, etc to give to your students. Please 
take care of giving those items to your children at home. We 
appreciate your support in helping us keep the day routine for 
our students. 

PTO will be selling lolligrams 
February 1 - February 8. They will 
be $0.50 each. Extra order forms 
can be picked up from the front 
office. Please turn in the money 
and order forms to your teacher 
no later than February 8. 
Lolligrams will be delivered on 
Valentine’s Day, February 14.

https://baldwincoal.csiepay.com/Views/Payment/Pay.aspx
https://baldwincoal.csiepay.com/Views/Payment/Pay.aspx
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